
 

Chinese-American Oceanic and Atmospheric Association 

P.O. Box 1614, Greenbelt, MD, 20770, U.S.A 

 

DATE: 9 March 2010 

Dear Colleagues:   

 The Chinese-American Oceanic and Atmospheric Association (COAA), in collaboration 
with the Chinese Ocean and Underwater Technology Association (COUTA), is organizing the 5th 
International Ocean-Atmosphere Conference. The conference will be held from June 28 – 30, 
2010 at Taipei, Taiwan. 

 The conference aims to bring Chinese professionals on ocean and atmosphere science 
and technology to exchange ideas and experiences in the practical application of innovative 
sciences and technologies related to ocean and weather observing and forecasting systems, 
climate change and global warming. It is also a means for senior scientists and engineers to 
provide helpful information for younger ones to stimulate the knowledge transfer from 
generation to generation. 

 On behalf of COAA and COUTA, I would like to extend a formal invitation; we would like 
you to give a presentation and share your knowledge and experience with your Chinese 
colleagues at the conference. We hope you will be able to accept our invitation. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

31 March 2010: Abstract Submissions 

15 April 2010: Notifications 

15 May 2010: Camera-ready of accepted papers 

28 - 30 June 2010: COAA Conference in Taipei  

More info on the web: 

 http://www.coaaweb.org/COAA2010/ or http://efdl.as.ntu.edu.tw/COAA2010/  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Charles Sun, PhD 
2010 COAA President 

http://www.coaaweb.org/COAA2010/
http://140.112.66.144/COAA2010/

